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Poppy Appeal 
We have 
poppies and  
other items 
such as 
wristbands, 
snap bands 
and reflective 
poppies to 
purchase from 
our school 
office with all 
proceeds going to The Royal British 
Legion. Items are priced between 50p - 
£2. Some of our Y6 children shall be 
reading at the cenotaph on Sunday 12th 
November as part of the Remembrance 
service.  

 
Harvest 
It was lovely to 
see so many 
parents and 
carers at St. 
Peter and St. 
Paul’s for our 
harvest service, 
it was literally standing room only. The 
children sang beautifully and put lots of 
smiles on faces with their samba moves 
and actions. The food donations have 
now been gratefully received at the local 
food bank. 

 
Halloween Discos 
Tickets are still available from the office. 
They’re on Thursday 26th October in the 
upper hall, the same as previous discos, 
entrance and exit will be via the usual 

doors. 
There will be sweets 
and drinks available to 
buy.  
 
Christmas Market 
It’s that time again…  we will be holding 
our Christmas Market on Friday 1st  
December at 3:15 pm. There will be a 
tombola, 
games, 
stalls and a 
Santa’s 
grotto, so 
put the 
date in 
your diary. If you know of any local 
businesses that may wish to have a stall 
for a £15 fee, please encourage them to 
contact us, there are few remaining.  
 
Parking Reminder 
Can we remind parents and carers that 
parking on the double yellow lines or zig 
zags outside of school is prohibited.   
 

Pantomime  
Miss Williams 
is in Robin 
Hood which 
runs from 27th 
January 2024 
to 3rd 
February 
2024. Pre-
book your 
tickets now for 
only £10 each by emailing 
MHTTtickets@outlook.com or calling 
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07709298436 until 1st December. 
Thereafter you can book on 
www.mansfieldpalace.co.uk. It should 
be a fantastic show! 
 

Warsop Parish Council 
Halloween Hunt 
Warsop Parish 
Council have 
organised a 
Halloween 
Hunt which 
starts on 
Monday 23rd 
October until Tuesday 31st October.  

 
SEND Coffee Afternoon 
Thanks to the parents and carers who 
attended our SEND coffee morning. 
Looking ahead, we are hoping to have a 
speaker come and share useful 
information around a particular aspect of 
SEND.  

 

 
 

Diary Dates 

23.10.23 Bring your 
Grown-up to… 
Reception 

2:15 pm 

26.10.23 Halloween Discos  

27.10.23 Woodpecker 
class library visit 

pm 

30.10.23 
– 

03.11.23 

 
Half Term 

 

10.11.23 Kittiwake class 
library visit 

 

17.11.23 Children in Need 
– non uniform 

 

23.11.23 Bring your 
Grown-up to… 
Y3 & 4 

2 pm 

23.11.23 Bring your 
Grown-up to…Y5 
& 6 

9:15 am 

24.11.23 Magpie class 
library visit 

pm 

27.11.23 Trip to Newstead 
Abbey – Y5 & 6  

 

28.11.23 Bring your 
Grown-up to… 
Y1 & 2 

2 pm 

01.12.23 Dove class library 
visit 

pm 

01.12.23 Christmas Fair 3:15 – 
5:15 pm 

05.12.23 KS1 Nativity 9:30 am 

05.12.23 EYFS Nativity 2:15 pm 

06.12.23 EYFS Nativity 9:30 am 

06.12.23 KS1 Nativity 2:00 pm 

07.12.23 Christmas Dinner  

07.12.23 Christmas 
Jumper Day 

 

8.12.23 Jay class library 
visit 

pm 

12.12.23 Carol service at 
St. Peter & St. 
Paul’s church  

  9:45 – 
10:30 am 
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18.12.23 
– 

08.01.24 

Christmas 
Holidays 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


